

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH

OFFICE OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS GRADUATE STUDIES

May 14, 2020

Dear Dr. Paskin,

As the Administrative liaison to the University Grade Appeals Committee (GAC), I offer this summary of our activities for the 2019-20 Academic Year.

The GAC reviewed three (3) cases in fall semester, and zero (0) cases in spring semester. The committee upheld the College decision in two (2) cases, and overturned one (1) case.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jody Cormack

Vice Provost Academic Programs

Justin ton remain the war

Dean of Graduate Studies

cc: GAC Chair